
Corinne Asher 
 

Cooke Aquaculture has already displayed their negligence and incompetence. Please do not give
them or any other Net Pen company the opportunity to endanger native fish/marine populations and
pollute the water. We must do everything to guard the safety of our waters and native fish
populations, or we will NO LONGER have them!!!!!!!!!!!


